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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-459          0341 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:41:22  Clrd-03:44:42
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-03:41:59  Clrd-03:45:20
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-462          0916 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:16:39  Clrd-10:15:22
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-463          0918 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:18:58  Clrd-09:22:17
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork.

25-465          1020 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:20:26  Clrd-10:26:29
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork.

25-466          1133 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:33:04  Clrd-11:34:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-467          1140 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1517] AMERICAN AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:43:22  Enrt-11:43:24  Arvd-11:47:29  Clrd-12:05:05
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-11:43:44  Enrt-11:43:46  Arvd-11:46:26  Clrd-12:05:03
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports male party failure to thrive for 3 days.   
Currently on the floor after attempting to get him to go to   
the bathroom. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
WBFD transported to Brockton Hospital.
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25-470          1238 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1517] AMERICAN AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                                                     Arvd-12:38:00  Clrd-12:48:02
         Narrative:      

Courtesy shuttle to the Brockton Hospital. Starting miles   
23594.

         Narrative:      
Ending miles 23595.7

25-471          1241 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + BUTTONWOOD AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:41:00  Clrd-12:44:27
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-472          1253 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:54:00  Clrd-13:02:41
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-473          1258 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:58:06  Clrd-13:00:45
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-474          1305 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:05:46  Clrd-13:09:21
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-475          1319 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:19:18  Clrd-13:22:51
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-476          1350 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
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                                                     Arvd-13:50:44  Clrd-13:58:45
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-477          1403 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:03:25  Clrd-14:08:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.   

25-478          1425 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:25:49  Clrd-14:26:48
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-479          1437 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:37:57  Clrd-15:55:29
         Narrative:      

Officer out with youth basketball.   

25-480          1533 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 01/12/2025 1607
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:33:49  Clrd-15:45:41
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork. Warning for number plate   
violation.

25-481          1632 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 569] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:35:16                 Arvd-16:35:19  Clrd-17:24:53
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to report hit and run accident that occurred   
10/15 min prior in the attached vicinity.   

         Narrative:      
R.P. describes second vehicle as a gray SUV, possibly Jeep.   

25-482          1742 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:42:17                 
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-483          1809 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 01/12/2025 1857
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:09:18                 
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:57:00                 Arvd-18:57:35  Clrd-18:57:40
         Narrative:      

MV Stop. Citation issued.   

25-484          2028 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:28:39  Clrd-20:29:46
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-485          2047 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/12/2025 2129
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:47:00  Clrd-21:02:15
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:47:49                 Arvd-20:47:50  Clrd-20:59:30
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-486          2056 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1384] THOMAS CIR
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for party that fell out of bed.   
Party is conscious & alert, does not appear injured.   
FD dispatched.   

25-487          2116 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:17:53  Enrt-21:18:46  Arvd-21:23:03  Clrd-21:23:04
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting erratic MV, unable to maintain speed,   
marked lanes violation, and seen driving on wrong side of   
the roadway. Last seen heading north in the area attached.   

         Narrative:      
Caller described vehicle as a Dodge Ram, color white.   

25-488          2131 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:31:40  Clrd-21:34:54
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-489          2131 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 01/12/2025 2212
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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                       Disp-21:32:11                 Arvd-21:33:59  Clrd-21:38:40
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:32:14                 Arvd-21:32:15  Clrd-22:06:28
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:36:05                 Arvd-21:36:15  Clrd-22:05:40
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-490          2212 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 620] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:13:02                 Arvd-22:13:03  Clrd-22:28:21
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:13:04                 Arvd-22:13:43  Clrd-22:28:21
         Narrative:      

226 out with a male & female party in the area.   

         Narrative:      
Party states he may have dropped his phone at a gas station   
in Bridgewater & the phone is now pinging at the attached   
location. Party was advised to report the incident to   
Bridgewater PD.   

25-491          2217 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:17:51  Clrd-22:19:59
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-492          2224 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:24:02  Clrd-22:26:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-493          2258 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 01/12/2025 2303
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:58:54  Clrd-23:02:42
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:02:43  Clrd-23:02:48
         Narrative:      

Different operator. Warning for defective brake light and no   
inspection sticker.

25-494          2306 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:06:08  Clrd-23:12:48
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.
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25-495          2315 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

e911 - Easton PD requesting one mutual aid ambulance at the   
attached address.   
FD dispatched.   

25-496          2321 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:21:06  Clrd-23:28:03
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:21:56                 Arvd-23:21:59  Clrd-23:29:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-497          2334 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + BEDFORD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:34:00  Clrd-23:47:14
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:35:53                 Arvd-23:37:58  Clrd-23:47:13
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.   

For Date: 01/13/2025  -  Monday   

25-498          0016 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 01/13/2025 0026
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:19:01                 Arvd-00:21:47  Clrd-00:25:44
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reporting a signal 2 zone 32 motion at the   
attached location. Unit 224 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure at this time.

25-503          0145 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:46:06  Clrd-01:47:31
         Narrative:      

Officer out with vehicle with no rear lights on.

         Narrative:      
Operator failed to turn on lights when she left for work.   
Lights are on and working at this time.

25-504          0212 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:15:39                 Arvd-02:17:58  Clrd-02:27:37
         Narrative:      

Caller reported a deer was struck in the area of Matfield   
St. Unit 222 was dispatched.    

         Narrative:      
Officer moved the deceased animal to the side of the road,   
DPW notified.

25-509          0836 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-08:37:22  Clrd-09:42:33
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-512          0943 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:43:16  Clrd-09:51:31
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-513          0953 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:53:06  Clrd-10:01:44
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-514          0959 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:59:30  Clrd-10:08:08
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-519          1136 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports her boyfriend is experiencing shortness of   
breath; WBFD notified.

25-520          1148 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 01/13/2025 1227
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:48:37  Clrd-12:21:01
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-522          1238 LARCENY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:42:46                 Arvd-12:55:56  Clrd-12:55:57
         Narrative:      

Party into the station reporting his son sent him a gift   
card from Market Basket via mail and it was stolen.

         Narrative:      
Party was advised and will reach out to his son about   
pursuing the issue.

25-525          1347 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1120] CAPTAIN CARLSON WAY
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:52:54                 Arvd-13:52:56  Clrd-14:01:31
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance for her husband that is   
having trouble breathing.  Involved party has a history of   
heart issues.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Brockton Hospital.

25-527          1355 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:56:24                 Arvd-13:56:25  Clrd-13:56:26
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release form.  Tow only form   
given.

25-528          1400 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:03:06  Enrt-14:03:09  Arvd-14:04:39  Clrd-14:19:06
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a minor two car MVA no P.I.

         Narrative:      
Vehicles left under their own power.

25-529          1446 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:47:43                 Arvd-14:47:45  Clrd-15:30:46
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a two car MVA no report injuries.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Marks and A-1 have vehicles.

25-530          1549 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   9
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/12/2025  Thru: 01/18/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/19/2025

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 01/13/2025 1609
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

Detail Officer reporting a truck carrying an extended load   
almost struck him and continued east.

25-531          1600 MEDICAL EMERGENCY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 847] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:02:33                 Arvd-16:02:34  Clrd-16:27:25
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:27:21                 Arvd-16:27:23  Clrd-16:27:24
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting an unconscious party locked in a   
vehicle parked in front of their residence. Party does not   
appear to be breathing. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Party was sleeping due to tiredness from Uber driving. He is   
being picked up and leaving vehicle at location at this   
time.

25-532          1628 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:42:47                 Arvd-16:42:49  Clrd-16:52:47
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party for LTC fingerprints.

25-533          1721 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:22:37                 Arvd-17:23:08  Clrd-17:35:16
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party reporting a minor MVA that they were involved   
in this morning. 225 speaking to party in lobby.

25-534          1728 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party reporting that her car was involved in a hit   
and run last night. She reports no damage other than a minor   
scratch and has no description of the other vehicle.

25-535          1735 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:37:12                 Arvd-17:37:14  Clrd-17:44:03
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party for LTC fingerprints.

25-536          1740 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting minor fire on the Route 24 breakdown   
lane right before the WB exit. Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   
FD dispatched to assist.

         Narrative:      
MSP confirmed the fire to be a flare that was burning out.   
FD cancelled.
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25-537          1802 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:05:52  Enrt-18:10:18  Arvd-18:14:54  Clrd-18:20:21
         Narrative:      

224 checking street of prior water leak to ensure that water   
is not freezing over.

         Narrative:      
Everything appears okay. Detail officer in the area will   
contact the department if anything changes.   

For Date: 01/14/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-542          0101 K9 Request / Outside Agency Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [EAO] BELMONT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:07:44                 Arvd-01:07:45  Clrd-03:18:27
         Narrative:      

Easton P.D. requested a K-9 to assist in the search for a   
suicidal suspect that involved in a disturbance in their    
town. K-9 deployed with OIC approval. Suspect described as a   
white male wearing a black sweater and blue shorts.   

         Narrative:      
K-9 arrived on scene.

         Narrative:      
Drone unit requested to assist. Bridgewater P.D. will be   
sending out a drone unit.   

         Narrative:      
Party was located in Brockton by Brockton P.D. All units are   
cleared in Easton.

25-548          0542 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/14/2025 0611
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:43:19                 Arvd-05:46:26  Clrd-06:09:28
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-05:44:28  Enrt-05:44:28  Arvd-05:48:15  Clrd-06:03:05
         Narrative:      

Caller reported an MVA at the attached location, no PI. Unit   
222 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged, no injuries reported at scene. Report   
to follow.

25-550          0832 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:35:55                 Arvd-08:35:57  Clrd-08:36:15
         Narrative:      

New LTC application dropped off at this time by the attached   
individual.

25-557          0928 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1384] THOMAS CIR
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         Narrative:      
Caller reports a patient is experiencing severe stomach   
issues; WBFD notified.

25-559          1001 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:01:40  Clrd-10:57:21
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

25-561          1012 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:12:17  Clrd-10:25:43
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Owner showing suspended license status.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of the vehicle.  Report to   
follow.

25-563          1218 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 01/14/2025 1239
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1017] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:20:16                 Arvd-12:20:20  Clrd-12:39:14
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting she has been ill for a couple weeks   
and having trouble breathing.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.   

25-570          1351 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:51:34  Clrd-14:41:59
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

25-573          1656 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in a change of address form.

25-574          1701 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:02:03  Clrd-17:52:01
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.
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         Narrative:      
No violations observed. Cruiser clear.   

25-575          1744 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 01/14/2025 2133
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:47:07  Clrd-18:18:52
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:20:01                 Arvd-18:20:07  Clrd-18:23:07
         Narrative:      

225 was dispatched to a priority call. No violators.

25-576          1808 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Vehicle Towed    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 01/14/2025 1854
  Location/Address:    SHAGBARK RD
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:08:20  Clrd-18:34:30
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-18:21:43  Clrd-18:23:01
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and Raleigh's is enroute.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle towed.

25-577          1818 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:18:52  Clrd-18:19:58
         Narrative:      

Male party approached officer to ask for assistance   
regarding a ticket he received from MSP in November 2024.    
Party was advised to contact MSP.

25-578          1822 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:23:05                 Arvd-18:23:06  Clrd-18:50:34
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:23:19                 Arvd-18:23:20  Clrd-18:48:30
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:34:36                 Arvd-18:34:40  Clrd-18:36:20
         Narrative:      

226 reporting an MVA.

         Narrative:      
FD requested and enroute.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, A-1 enroute

         Narrative:      
Operator transported to Good Sam by WBFD.
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25-579          1829 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1172] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:36:26  Enrt-18:36:27  Arvd-18:36:28  Clrd-18:42:57
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports he was involved in a hit and run, no   
injuries.

25-580          1841 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:43:03                 Arvd-18:43:04  Clrd-18:52:40
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports her vehicle stalled in the middle of   
traffic.

         Narrative:      
226 was able to push the vehicle into the Wendy's parking   
lot. Operator is awaiting AAA.

25-581          1848 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:49:28                 Arvd-18:49:31  Clrd-19:03:58
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:50:39                 Arvd-18:50:40  Clrd-19:03:56
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a vehicle in front of him   
traveling at a low rate of speed.

         Narrative:      
Party has difficulty seeing at night, checked okay. Son took   
control of vehicle.

25-582          1943 ASSAULT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [FOX] FOXBORO BLVD
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an assault, transferred to Foxboro via   
PSAP.

25-583          2120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:20:03  Clrd-21:28:30
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-584          2155 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:55:47  Clrd-22:00:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for defective taillight (driver's side).

For Date: 01/15/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-591          0428 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/15/2025 0443
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:29:51                 Arvd-04:34:17  Clrd-04:40:31
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a male party with abdominal pain. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital by   
ambulance.

25-593          0857 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up tow release form. Receipt given.

25-597          0938 CARBON MONOXIDE ALARM Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting of an unknown odor and alarm sounding. FD   
dispatched and en route.

25-600          1052 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    ELLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:06:54                 Arvd-11:12:43  Clrd-11:43:47
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-11:06:58                 Arvd-11:12:40  Clrd-11:43:41
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-11:07:00                 Arvd-11:12:41  Clrd-11:43:43
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:07:02                 Arvd-11:12:42  Clrd-11:43:45
         Narrative:      

Officers attempting to serve Brockton District court warrant   
(Criminal-Docket 2515CR000294) at the above location.

         Narrative:      
All units out. Attempt to serve.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Party in station for booking.

         Narrative:      
Male party positive Q5.

         Narrative:      
Male party placed in cell at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-19-AR
            Arrest:    DOS SANTOS, DAVI BORGES       
           Address:    19 ELLIS AVE Apt. #BSMT   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    24
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant DKT: 2515CR000294

25-602          1201 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off new LTC application. Receipt   
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given.

25-603          1238 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + COMMONWEALTH AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-12:38:00  Clrd-12:48:09
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for hands free violation.

25-604          1255 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up accident report. Report given.

25-606          1423 ASSIST CITIZEN Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 01/15/2025 1449
  Location/Address:    CHRISTIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:26:01  Enrt-14:28:29  Arvd-14:30:59  Clrd-14:49:48
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of male party that has fallen and   
needs assistance.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Brockton Hospital.

25-607          1428 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to drop off LTC renewal application and   
change of address. Receipt given.

25-608          1433 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:35:51                 Arvd-14:35:53  Clrd-14:54:59
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting to speak to an officer about a   
previous issue.

         Narrative:      
Party provided with log information.

25-610          1447 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up plates that were held. Party   
provided proper paperwork.

25-611          1506 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting tow release form. Party provided   
updated registration. Receipt given.

25-614          1620 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1230] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic operator swerving over lanes   
crossing into Bridgewater. BWPD contacted.

25-616          1801 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:02:30                 Arvd-18:02:31  Clrd-20:51:07
         Narrative:      

224 assisting with citizen police academy.   

25-618          1825 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1013] CHARLES ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:28:10                 Arvd-18:28:12  Clrd-18:36:54
         Narrative:      

Two E911 calls reporting house filling with smoke due to a   
small oven fire. Caller from residence put the fire out and   
reports no active flames. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
FD airing the smoke out of house.

25-619          2005 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:12:47                 Arvd-20:12:49  Clrd-20:24:42
         Narrative:      

Walk-in parties for FID fingerprints.

25-620          2048 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:51:14                 Arvd-20:51:15  Clrd-20:55:26
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a suspicious tractor trailer   
pulling into the woods.

         Narrative:      
226 confirmed there to be a DMV. Black F350 being towed by   
A-1. All parties check okay.

25-621          2124 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:24:57  Clrd-21:26:46
         Narrative:      

Owner showing expired.  Different operator.  Warning issued.

25-622          2216 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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                                                     Arvd-22:16:21  Clrd-22:21:06
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-22:20:24  Clrd-22:20:31
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-623          2232 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/15/2025 2242
  Location/Address:    MAOLIS AVE + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:32:00  Clrd-22:42:02
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-22:35:46  Clrd-22:39:42
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-624          2248 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1496] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:48:53  Clrd-22:56:17
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

For Date: 01/16/2025  -  Thursday   

25-626          0047 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 01/16/2025 0053
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:48:42  Enrt-00:49:04  Arvd-00:49:57  Clrd-00:53:17
         Narrative:      

sig 2/zone 32.  Alarm company attempting to contact key   
holder.

         Narrative:      
Building checked and appears secure.

25-628          0141 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:41:43  Clrd-01:43:05
         Narrative:      

Out checking on a vehicle in lot.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unoccupied.

25-629          0148 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:49:18  Clrd-01:52:52
         Narrative:      

Out checking on vehicle.
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         Narrative:      
Party sleeping in his vehicle, checks out okay.

25-634          0229 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 01/16/2025 0246
  Location/Address:    BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-02:32:07                 Arvd-02:34:03  Clrd-02:46:43
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting medical transport for male party having   
difficulty breathing.

         Narrative:      
Transport to South Shore Hospital.

25-635          0321 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:21:37  Clrd-03:22:31
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes violation.

25-636          0332 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:32:37  Clrd-03:37:40
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-637          0352 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:52:33  Clrd-03:59:41
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-638          0418 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-04:18:07  Clrd-04:28:01
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-639          0442 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-04:42:26  Clrd-04:45:18
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-642          0851 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting of a male party found on the ground in   
the bathroom at the above location.

         Narrative:      
FD contacted and en route.

25-646          1107 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller from the above business reporting that a male   
party is having issues breathing. FD contacted and en route.

25-647          1205 AUTO THEFT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 01/16/2025 1238
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:08:56                 Arvd-12:15:25  Clrd-12:15:31
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:15:38                 Arvd-12:15:41  Clrd-12:38:48
         Narrative:      

Employee calling about a tow truck that had dropped off a   
vehicle that he believes is reported stolen.

         Narrative:      
Brockton police notified about vehicle. Vehicle was located   
in our system. BPD will be picking up vehicle.

25-650          1347 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station requesting police report from MVA   
accident.

         Narrative:      
Report given.

25-652          1506 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 799] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:09:45                 Arvd-15:10:27  Clrd-15:54:24
         Narrative:      

Manager from above location calling stating it was an   
employees last day and he is refusing to return the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with party involved and stated that he will leave   
the car with the keys at his residence.

25-653          1535 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up tow release. Receipt given.

25-659          1555 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

224 given wallet that was located by WBFD at above location.   
Call placed to Station J who will send an Officer to owners   
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address to attempt a notification.

         Narrative:      
Station J was able to make contact, party will be by to   
retrieve wallet.   

         Narrative:      
Party in station.  Wallet returned.

25-654          1620 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in to pick-up LTC.   
Approved by Sergeant and issued.   

25-657          1710 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:21:51                 Arvd-17:21:53  Clrd-17:35:00
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby wishing to file a report regarding   
suspicious text messages received from a client.   

         Narrative:      
225 was able to make contact with client, texts were from a   
child.    

25-658          1715 FRAUD IMPERSONATION Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:22:48                 Arvd-17:28:18  Clrd-17:35:02
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting to speak with an officer to report that   
someone with unauthorized access to her social media account   
is attempting to take money from contacts.

         Narrative:      
Party has notified social media platform & there has been no   
criminal activity at this time. Party would like incident   
logged.   

25-661          1807 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:08:53  Clrd-18:09:27
         Narrative:      

FID suspension paperwork provided to attached individual.

25-663          1854 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 01/16/2025 1858
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:54:22  Clrd-18:57:10
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   
Warning issued for speeding.   

25-664          1909 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:09:00  Clrd-19:09:54
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:09:51                 Arvd-19:09:52  Clrd-19:09:53
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   
Warning for defective headlight.   

25-667          2041 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:41:00  Clrd-21:06:40
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's en-route.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
226 transporting party to station, starting mileage 14457.4

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 11458.9

25-668          2042 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:42:00  Clrd-20:44:01
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator had proper paperwork in hand, verbal warning for no   
inspection.   

25-669          2120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:20:18  Clrd-21:22:17
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-670          2124 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:24:00  Clrd-21:50:57
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:28:19                 Arvd-21:28:19  Clrd-21:49:08
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
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A-1 en-route.

         Narrative:      
224 transported party to residence in Brockton.   
A-1 has vehicle.   

25-671          2142 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1575] BEDFORD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:47:29                 Arvd-21:47:40  Clrd-21:58:05
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for male party experiencing   
symptoms of a heart attack.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-672          2151 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 01/16/2025 2217
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:56:26                 Arvd-21:57:31  Clrd-22:03:31
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:56:30  Enrt-21:56:49  Arvd-21:57:10  Clrd-22:16:56
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for difficulty breathing.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-673          2226 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COMMONWEALTH AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:26:26  Clrd-22:28:46
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-674          2314 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:14:54  Clrd-23:16:42
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-675          2334 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-23:34:00  Clrd-23:38:33
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:38:23                 Arvd-23:38:24  Clrd-23:38:34
         Narrative:      

225 out with a DMV. Operator has private tow en-route, ETA   
10min.    
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         Narrative:      
Vehicle was moved to FD front lot.   

For Date: 01/17/2025  -  Friday   

25-681          0138 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:38:25  Clrd-01:38:33
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-682          0148 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:49:10  Clrd-01:49:26
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-687          0827 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic operator swerving over lanes.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

25-688          0911 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 819] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-09:11:00  Clrd-09:16:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-689          0913 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-09:19:44  Enrt-09:19:47  Arvd-09:25:00  Clrd-09:32:12
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting hit rabbit on the side of the   
road.

         Narrative:      
222 located rabbit. Animal has been dispatched.

         Narrative:      
DPW contacted.

25-690          1011 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-10:11:00  Clrd-11:24:16
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
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         Narrative:      
Stopped party attempting to reach a licensed operator to   
pick up vehicle.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station.

         Narrative:      
222 in station with male party.

         Narrative:      
BCI conducting mug and prints.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-22-AR
            Arrest:    ESTRELLA REA, EDISON PAUL       
           Address:    113 RIVERVIEW ST   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    28
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       INSPECTION/STICKER, NO

25-691          1015 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting tow release form. Form issued.   

25-692          1115 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting tow release only form. Form issued.

25-695          1138 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 65] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting patient coughing and needing transport   
to hospital. FD en route.   

25-697          1159 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:00:53                 Arvd-12:11:09  Clrd-14:28:30
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he found a firearm in a vehicle that was   
repossessed.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested for photographs.

         Narrative:      
BCI processed scene.   

25-698          1300 CARBON MONOXIDE ALARM Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:04:35  Enrt-13:04:37  Arvd-13:11:24  Clrd-13:11:26
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting carbon monoxide alarm going off at 400   
PPM. FD en route.
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25-699          1403 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party dropping off LTC application. Receipt issued.

25-702          1544 SERVE WARRANT Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/17/2025 1614
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Hingham District Court faxed over Section 35 warrant   
(Civil-Docket 2558MH000007) to be served by January 27th,   
2025 at 1630.

         Narrative:      
Unable to serve at this time.

25-703          1617 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release form.  Form issued.

25-704          1618 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for LTC renewal.  Receipt issued.

25-705          1723 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 01/17/2025 1731
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:25:23  Enrt-17:25:51  Arvd-17:27:14  Clrd-17:31:10
         Narrative:      

Brockton PD reporting they received a call in regards to the   
attached MV operating erratically heading into our town.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area and could not locate.

25-706          1816 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/17/2025 1824
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:16:02  Clrd-18:18:16
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-707          1855 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:55:37  Clrd-19:00:53
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-708          1919 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  26
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/12/2025  Thru: 01/18/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/19/2025

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 504] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:19:51  Clrd-19:23:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-712          2114 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 01/17/2025 2133
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:16:49                 Arvd-21:22:06  Clrd-21:23:19
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:27:32                 Arvd-21:27:35  Clrd-21:33:37
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting two vehicles that have been parked in front   
of her residence for several hours.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle removed by AAA.

25-713          2123 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:23:00  Clrd-21:27:27
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-714          2200 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 592] RIVER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-22:01:52                 Arvd-22:02:29  Clrd-22:35:12
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:01:54                 Arvd-22:02:24  Clrd-22:35:14
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-22:50:16                 Arvd-22:50:18  Clrd-23:32:30
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:50:20                 Arvd-22:50:21  Clrd-23:23:49
         Narrative:      

Multiple callers reporting single car MVA.  Car vs. house.    
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and on scene.

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested.  Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Operator transported to Brockton Hospital.  Report to   
follow.

         Narrative:      
Additional caller reporting his vehicle was struck prior to   
the accident.  228 enroute to callers address to assess   
damage and speak with the RP.

For Date: 01/18/2025  -  Saturday   

25-715          0120 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
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                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:20:46  Clrd-01:21:56
         Narrative:      

Building secure at this time.

25-716          0124 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:24:55  Clrd-01:26:47
         Narrative:      

Business appears in order.

25-727          0325 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:25:20  Clrd-03:25:42
         Narrative:      

Building secure at this time.

25-728          0725 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1558] ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-07:32:01                 Arvd-07:40:33  Clrd-07:49:28
         Narrative:      

Connect America called requesting a check on the resident   
and of the interior and exterior of the property. No contact   
with the resident at this time.    

         Narrative:      
Connect America called back to cancel the response.  Son is   
on the way to check on the mother and stated she is prone to   
activate the alarm.

         Narrative:      
Unit 224 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Officer stated party checks out. Unit clear.   

25-729          0742 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Logged / Noted Information   

          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

Multiple callers reporting an MVA between mile marker 28.5   
and 28.8 on Rt. 24 Northbound.  Call transferred to SP. F.D.   
dispatched to assist.   

25-731          1018 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her vehicle is disabled in the break   
down lane. Caller transferred to MSP.

25-732          1206 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1345] SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a deceased deer in the above area   
that appears to have been killed in a restricted area.   
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Calling party advised to notify MA wildlife for further   
assistance.

25-733          1221 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI] CENTRAL SQ
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a male party has passed out two times.   
Caller transferred to Bridgewater.

25-734          1241 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 903] LIBERTY ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her oxygen tanks are not functioning   
properly. FD dispatched.

25-735          1310 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:12:03  Enrt-13:34:52  Arvd-13:39:57  Clrd-13:57:08
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting to speak to an Officer in regards to   
an accident that happened last night, 1/17.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with party and advised him of steps required   
for accident report.   

25-737          1403 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-14:15:26                 Arvd-14:15:27  Clrd-14:45:52
         Narrative:      

Party into station requesting to speak to an Officer about   
his Macbook laptop that was taken.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with party. Report to follow.   

25-738          1447 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-14:47:32                 Arvd-14:47:33  Clrd-14:54:40
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-15:05:00  Clrd-15:15:00
         Narrative:      

Party into station to speak to an Officer about her wallet   
being taken at the above business.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-739          1523 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-15:23:00  Clrd-15:42:19
         Narrative:      

Officer was attempting follow up when he was flagged down by   
business staff reporting a shoplifting.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with business employee. Report to follow.
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25-740          1553 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a truck bed liner in the roadway on the   
highway.  Transferred to MSP.

25-741          1725 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:27:15  Enrt-17:34:27  Arvd-17:41:31  Clrd-19:03:14
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting vehicles keep coming in and out of the   
above parking lot.  He believes this is suspicious because   
the warehouse is unoccupied and there should be no vehicles   
in the lot.

         Narrative:      
224 reports no vehicles in lot.  224 will sit in parking lot   
to observe if any come to the area.

25-742          2144 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:44:29                 Arvd-21:44:31  Clrd-22:16:40
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-21:44:32                 Arvd-21:49:01  Clrd-22:16:40
         Narrative:      

Numerous 911 callers reporting MVA with PI.  Fd dispatched.

         Narrative:      
2 NILs requested.  Raleigh's and May's en route.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles removed.  Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-743          2218 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:19:46                 Arvd-22:20:13  Clrd-22:29:52
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting they lost their puppy.  Puppy is   
described as a white and brown male Australian Shepherd.    
Last seen in the above area.

         Narrative:      
224 checked the area and could not locate.  Large group of   
individuals in the area looking for puppy.

25-745          2301 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL + PROGRESSIVE AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-23:01:47                 Arvd-23:03:27  Clrd-23:07:47
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that a dark colored truck stopped in front   
of her house and two male occupants got out and disconnected   
the lights to the vehicle.  Occupants then got back into the   
truck and drove away.  Caller believed it to be suspicious.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area.  Could not locate.
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